Murray, Susie

From: Bailey Johnson <baileyann724@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, May 03, 2018 10:42 AM

To: Murray, Susie

Subject: Information to be added to the public hearing in may 10th for Middle Relief Partners
Hi,

| attended the last public meeting with many concerns about the use of the building directly behind my home. At the
meeting it was stated that there is absolutely no intent to make the building into a dispensary in the future. | mentioned
there was an article that states differently and they (Middle relief Partners) continued to deny it. | then spoke with you
about the process of having a dispensary and it was stated that ultimately it would be easier for them to turn this
cultivation into a dispensary once they were already approved for the initial cultivation. This is the quote from the
article:

" We would ultimately like to have a dispensary,” said David Page, chief operating officer and managing general partner
of Middle Relief,

Please see the link below.
http://www.northbaybusinessjournal.com/northbay/sonomacounty/6883946-181/cannacom-valley-sonoma-santa-
rosa-cannabis-commerce

| am very saddened that these meetings require anyone opposed to take time off work, especially while dealing with the
aftermath and loss of over 1,300 homes in our neighborhood. Furthermore, this is just one of the proposed cultivation
site proposals located in the same area, leaving us with endless meetings, letters, and efforts just to share our concerns
and oppositions. | am very disappointed with our city and their inability to make this process more available to the
public. Lastly, | would like to add that | was never even notified for the other site proposal AND was given 3 days notice
for the last public meeting which | had to leave work to attend.

-1 would like to know what factors are being considered in the city's behalf before approval.
-l would like a direct contact for future concerns and complaints
- l would like to know how this is allowed within walking distance of an elementary school.

-Bailey Johnson
707-799-3653



